
          

 

Belonging, Courage, Curiosity, Kindness, Perseverance, Respect 

‘Rooted and Grounded in Love’ (Ephesians 3:16) 

  

 TERM EYFS YEAR 1 YEAR 2 

YEAR A/B

Spring 1 

Topic Name: Dreams and Goals  
 

• I know what to do so that I can persevere with 
things that are a bit difficult. I can talk about 
what makes me proud.  
 

• I regularly encourage myself and others to keep 
trying and not give up when things get tricky. 

Topic Name: Dreams and Goals  
 

• I can explain how I feel when I am successful 
and how this can be celebrated positively.  

 

• I can say why my internal treasure chest is an 
important place to store positive feelings. 

Topic Name: Dreams and Goals  
 

• I can explain how I played my part in a group 
and the parts other people played to create an 
end product. I can explain how our skills 
complemented each other. 

• I can explain how it felt to be part of a group and 
can identify a range of feelings about group 
work. 

Spring 2 

Topic Name: Healthy Me 
 

• I can talk about what I do to stay healthy and 
safe and I know why these things are 
important.  

 

• I know what we all need to do to stay healthy 
and safe. I can talk about these things with my 
friends in class.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Topic Name: Healthy Me 
 

• I can explain why I think my body is amazing 
and can identify a range of ways to keep it safe 
and healthy. 
 

•  I can give examples of when being healthy can 
help me feel happy 

Topic Name: Healthy Me 
 

• I can explain why foods and medicines can be 
good for my body comparing my ideas with less 
healthy/ unsafe choices. 

 

• I can compare my own and my friends’ choices 
and can express how it feels to make healthy 
and safe choices. 
 


